

DAVID F. LEVI PRESIDENT

December 6, 2017

Thomas B. Considine, Esquire Chief Executive Officer National Council of Insurance Legislators Atlantic Corporate Center 2317 Route 34, Suite 2B Manasquan, NJ 08736

Dear Mr. Considine,

Thank you for your letter of November 28, 2017. Council Draft 4 will be distributed this week to ALI members. This draft contains several substantive changes to the Proposed Final Draft. The Reporters have summarized the changes in the Reporters' Memorandum at the front of Council Draft 4. I believe some of their changes are on points on which you and others have expressed concerns.

We invite comments on our drafts and look forward to hearing from you again.

Sincerely,

David 4. (50!



DAVID F. LEVI PRESIDENT

December 6, 2017

Thomas B. Considine, Esquire Chief Executive Officer National Council of Insurance Legislators Atlantic Corporate Center 2317 Route 34, Suite 2B Manasquan, NJ 08736

Dear Mr. Considine,

Thank you for your letter of November 28, 2017. Council Draft 4 will be distributed this week to ALI members. This draft contains several substantive changes to the Proposed Final Draft. The Reporters have summarized the changes in the Reporters' Memorandum at the front of Council Draft 4. I believe some of their changes are on points on which you and others have expressed concerns.

We invite comments on our drafts and look forward to hearing from you again.

Sincerely,

David 4. (50!